‘SHARING GOD’S LOVE AT THE HEART OF OUR COMMUNITY’ 
NOTICES – 27th July Sixth Sunday after Trinity
6 Will you not revive us again,
    so that your people may rejoice in you?
7 Show us your steadfast love, O Lord,
    and grant us your salvation. Psalm 85
 
 
Sunday 27th July Genesis 18:20-32 Luke 11:1-13     
6pm Evensong St George
 
Tuesday 29th July
Churches Together Holiday club
7.30 pm Bible Study/Home group
 
Wednesday 30th July
Churches Together Holiday club
 
Thursday 31st July
Churches Together Holiday club
9 am Morning Prayer St George’s Church Hall
9.30 am Lay Worship Assistant training St George’s Church Hall
 
Friday 1st August
Churches Together Holiday club
 
Sunday 3rd August Hosea 11:1-11 Luke 12:13-21
10.30 Holy Communion St George
12.30 Baptism St George

Our readings this week remind us of God's mercy, justice, and the importance of persistent prayer. The Genesis passage shows Abraham interceding for Sodom, highlighting God's willingness to consider righteousness when judging, while Luke 11:1-13 emphasizes the power of asking, seeking, and knocking in prayer.  How important is your prayer life in your relationship with God? Prayer is how we talk with God, honestly, and with trust. 
 Prayer isn’t about performance. It’s about closeness.

“The Lord is near to all who call on Him, to all who call on Him in truth.” — Psalm 145:18

This week please pray for…
The Churches Together Holiday club, who’s theme is having a heart for God.
For the ministry of Major Jo, the new officer at Pill Salvation Army.
God’s wisdom to guide world leaders that they may find a way through the war and hatred bringing peace and hope to all who struggle with conflict, poverty and the global food crisis.
For God’s provision and protection guiding and strengthening us in compassion.
For the impact of climate change on the world as we navigate droughts and flash flooding and wildfires that cause so much death and destruction.
That church families around the world would joyfully live out their faith with love and graciousness.
For the Crown Nominations Commission (CNM) as they discern who God is calling to the vital role of Archbishop.
 
Notices:
A huge welcome back to Astrid who returns Saturday 2nd August! It will be lovely to have her back!
A warm welcome to Major Jo Simpson at the Salvation Army. Her licensing is Sunday 27th July. All are warmly invited to the service and or the refreshments at the army hall afterwards.
Lucy’s leave: Monday 11th August – Monday 25th inclusive.
In order to keep the number of different emails to an absolute minimum, and reduce workload for Barbara, any future items you would like on the notices please can you email us: revLucycurate@outlook.com and pettybarbara59@gmail.com by Wednesday of each week. Many thanks.
 

